
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 16, 2023 

  
Contact: Mary Jerejian, Management Analyst 
Phone: (626) 403-7210 
Email:  mjerejian@southpasadenaca.gov  
 
South Pasadena City Council Reorganization and Reception to Take 

Place On December 20, 2023 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – On December 20, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., the South 

Pasadena City Council will be having a Special Meeting and regularly scheduled City 

Council meeting in the City Council Chambers located at 1424 Mission Street. The 

Special Meeting agenda will include the City Council reorganization and installation of 

the Mayor and Mayor Pro Tem for 2024. A reception with light refreshments will follow in 

the City Hall courtyard, located at 1414 Mission Street.  

For any questions, please contact the City Clerk’s Division by emailing 

cityclerk@southpasadenaca.gov or by calling (626) 403-7230.  
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